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Editor’s Message 
Elizabeth Nelson 

Being part of LL&M means I get to see the great work that is going on in libraries all over 

the world. Librarians and library workers are doing amazing things to lead libraries and LL&M 

shares some of that great work. 

If you want to get involved, there are two ways you can do that. The first is to be a peer 

reviewer for LL&M. There is a call open through February 29. You can access more information 

through the Core News. 

It is also time to begin appointments for the LL&M Editorial Board. This two-year 

commitment involves advising the journal editor and assistant editor, recommending topics and 

authors, and reviewing and updating journal policies. We meet quarterly via Zoom and 

conference attendance is not required (though you do need to be a current member of ALA and 

Core). You can see the editorial board’s charge and fill out the volunteer form on the committee 

page if you are interested.  

Please reach out to me if you have questions about either opportunity. We’d love to have 

you join us. 

I hope you enjoy Volume 37, Number 3 of Library Leadership and Management. Happy reading! 
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